Olo Executive Engineer, Provl. Division PWD B&R Br., Rewari
Email-pwd-eepd-rewari@hry.nic.in
Ph. 01274-253703

To

The District Education Officer,
Rewari.

No. 02510?0 Dated 67////-9-" 94 -

Subject: Building Safety Certificate.
Reference your office letter no. G-2/2022/1929 dated 14.10.2022.

It is intimated, that the building of Rao Khem Chand Vidya Vihar Sr. Secondary
School. Bhotwas Ahir in Distt. Rewari was inspected by the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub
Division No.II, PWD B&R Br., Rewari. The building is found safe on visual inspection. The safety
certificate is hereby issued for one year from the date of issue of this letter.

Further, the safety certificate should not be used in legal and court case purposes.

DA/ Nil. Executiké/i;xgineer,
' Provl. DiviSian PWD B&R
Rewari.
Endst. No. Dated 1)l derz

Copy of the above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub Division
No.Il. PWD B&R Br., Rewari for information w.r.t. his letter no. 2562 dated 02.1 1.2022.

DA/ nil Executive Engineer,
Provl. Division PWD B&R,
Rewari.
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